Monday, April 24, 2006

Dear Cesar,

We wanted to thank you again for doing such a great job as our tour director. You really kept us on track and made sure that we were together the whole time. It took a lot of the pressure off of Mrs. Aquino!

We wish we could go on another tour with you! We hope to see you when you come to Orlando in May. We miss you already!

With love,

With love,

With love,

Wall Joseph John Sean Beverly

Evan oconnell

Course Joseph Callage

Paige Maller

Mulchy Weeks

Mulchy Weeks

P.S. Could you please thank Bruce again for us? He was the best bus driver!